
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer       
 

Welcome to Kindergarten 2022 and welcome back Years 1 and 2. I hope that we will continue to be big borrowers at KPS 

Library again this year! KPS has a busy library that is committed to meeting the needs of teachers and students alike with 

a book selection that supports learning and engages readers, junior and senior. We make every effort to encourage 

students to borrow and return books weekly so please remember to provide your child with a library bag, clearly labelled 

with his/her name, each week and remind them of their library day so they can take full advantage of our library services.  

 
KPS Library bags can be purchased from the Uniform Shop. Alternatively, a canvas or reusable shopping bag is also suitable 

and inexpensive. It is a policy of the library that students in K-2 require a library bag in order to borrow, this is to protect 

books from damage and loss in the transition between library and class and in the traffic of the bag room. Encourage your 

child to pack his/her library bag each week so that you can both enjoy the wonderful books that we are lucky enough to 

have in the library at Keiraville Public School. 
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We hope your child has a wonderful experience in the KPS Library in their journey to becoming lifelong learners and 

readers. Please contact the school on 4229 4117 if you require additional information. 
 

Yours sincerely  

Anne-Marie Harris 

Teacher Librarian 

10.02.22 
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